
Ref 34  
 
Dear Sir 
 
Please note that I am in accord with the views of my fellow Ward Councillors in their support of the 
concept of community land trusts as a means of securing affordable housing - as set out in their 
emails of 21st December. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Cllr Diana van der Klugt 
Pulborough, Coldwaltham & Amberley Ward 
 


